
 

NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF PLANNING OBLIGATIONS 
SUPPLEMENTARY PLANNING DOCUMENT (SPD) 

 
                           
 

In accordance with regulation 14 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 

(England) Regulations 2012 notice is given that the following Supplementary Planning 

Document (SPD) was formally adopted by Royal Greenwich on 29 July 2015.   

 

 Planning Obligations (Section 106) 

 

The adopted SPD, the Statement of Consultation, and this Adoption Statement can be 

viewed online at http://www.royalgreenwich.gov.uk/supplementaryplanningdocuments 

and hardcopies of the SPD are available for public inspection at the Woolwich Centre, 35 

Wellington Street, London SE18 6HQ Monday - Friday between 9am and 4.30pm. Copies 

are also available in all libraries across the Borough during their normal opening hours. 

 

Any person aggrieved by the Planning Obligations SPD may apply to the High Court for a 

judicial review of the decision to adopt that document.  Any such application must be made 

promptly and in any event no later than three months from the date of adoption. 

 

If you require any further information regarding the SPD please contact the Planning Policy 

Team using the below contact details: 

 

By telephone: 020 8921 2942 

By email: planning.policy@royalgreenwich.gov.uk or 

In writing: 5th Floor Woolwich Centre, 35 Wellington Street, London, SE18 6HQ 
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